[image: image1.jpg]Ilinois Coalition Against Sexual Assault




FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 CONTACT: Polly Poskin     217-753-4117

May 31, 2012         





         or 217-741-3264

ICASA Applauds Passage of HB1645
The Illinois Coalition Against Sexual Assault is thrilled by the passage of HB1645 today. This crucial legislation will provide much-needed financial support to rape crisis centers throughout the state.
“Rape victims throughout the state will benefit from this innovative and important legislation,” said Polly Poskin, Executive Director of the Illinois Coalition Against Sexual Assault. “This is a victory for rape victims and the dedicated staff of rape crisis centers that provide services 24-hours-a-day, 356-days-a-year in communities across this state.” 
ICASA thanks Sen. Toi Hutchinson and Rep. Sara Feigenholtz for her leadership on this important piece of legislation and Lt. Gov. Sheila Simon for her unwavering support of this bill.

“Sen. Hutchinson and Lt. Gov. Simon have proven to be invaluable allies to rape victims. Their support and leadership for rape crisis services is uplifting to all of those working to end rape,” Poskin said. 
ICASA’s 32 member centers provide services to victims of sexual violence and their families, 24-hours-a-day, 365-days-a-year. The funds raised by this legislation will help support counseling and advocacy services victims need as they recover from the trauma of sexual violence. 
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